COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT OFFICER REPORT

Monday, December 5, 2022

e We should be hearing about the ASCOG REAP Grant any day.
e We go before the OWRB Dec 8; hopefully we’ll know soon how much funding we’ll receive.

e I’m going to be look for smaller grants to do more aesthetic things such as sidewalks, and town improvements.
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